
To view the video of the Workshop for the Writing of a New Rule on the Treatment of Customer 
Information by Commission Regulated Electric, Gas, Steam Heating, Water, and Sewer Utilities and Their 
Affiliates held on October 9, 2018, please click on the link below: 

 

Video of Workshop 

 

http://psc.mo.gov/VideoDetail.aspx?Id=6061

